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SWIMMING PERMISSION 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
At Cannonvale State School, swimming is one of the core components of the Health and Physical 
Education curriculum for students. Living in an environment where water activities are very much a 
part of our way of life, it is important that students learn to swim and then progress to become 
competent swimmers with basic knowledge of lifesaving techniques.  
 
It is expected that all students will participate unless there is a medical condition that may preclude 
this, whether on a temporary or permanent basis. 
 
There is a charge per student for participation in the swimming program to cover costs of employing 
extra staff and pool maintenance.  These charges will be advised at the beginning of each swimming 
term. 
 
Please complete the permission below to allow your child to participate in the swimming program for 
the duration of their enrolment at Cannonvale State School.  Permission can be withdrawn at any time.  
Please note that a letter signed by a parent advising of any medical condition will be required should 
any of your children be unable to participate for any period of time, whether for one lesson or several. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Steve Westley        Nicholas Shirley    
Physical Education Teacher      Principal   
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SWIMMING PERMISSION 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in the school swimming program whilst a student at Cannonvale 
State School.  
 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent / Guardian Name: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Parent / Guardian Signature: _________________________________________________ 
 
Date:  _______ / _______ / ________ 


